
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 7:00:05 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Peter Heumann
Submission Time: Aug 10 2021 5:48PM
Email: peterh516@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-918-3051
Address: 468 E Ridge Drive
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Co.

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "I oppose the acquisition of Eagle Water by Suez, a foreign for profit entity. In my 
opinion the sale of a community utility poses a national security risk if it is owned by a foreign 
entity. In addition, Suez Water has a verifiable poor track record of customer service, 
maintenance of infrastructure and price hikes. Please do not approve this poorly thought out 
sale. Thank you."
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